ki SaskPower

Powering the future”

JUN'Z 2 2020

James Wirth, Executive Chair
Saskatchewan Industrial Energy Consumer Association

james.wirth@ks-potashcanada.com

Dear Mr. Wirth:

Thank you for your email requesting a temporary delay in proceedings or decisions regarding
SaskPower’s Capacity Reservation Service (CRS) rate structure. SaskPower understands that
current market conditions and COVID-19 preparedness has made it difficult for SIECA membership
to dedicate time to the consultation process for the CRS rate structure.

The feedback and engagement of SIECA membership is important to SaskPower. And we
appreciate that SIECA members are entirely focused on the health and safety of their employees
and customers. SaskPower shares in that focus. As such, SaskPower is proposing to extend the
review process to enable SIECA and SaskPower officials to meet to discuss the concerns raised in
this letter. SaskPower will be contacting you soon to arrange a time for this discussion.

I encourage you to continue to work with SaskPower on issues related to business solutions,
reliability and rates. Please do not hesitate to contact Glen Dakis, Director, Key and Major Accounts
Power with any questions or suggestions.

DustirnDuncan
Minister Responsible for SaskPower

cc: M.J. (Mike) Marsh, President and Chief Executive Officer, SaskPower
Troy King, Vice President, Finance and Business Performance and Chief Financial Officer,
SaskPower
Kory Hayko, Vice President, Transmission & Industrial Services, SaskPower
Glen Dakis, Director, Key and Major Accounts, SaskPower
Cole Goertz, Manager, Government Relations, Media and Issues, SaskPower



